
     Council Meeting 

        January 30, 2017 

 

 The City Council met in special session pursuant to adjournment at 4:00 o'clock P.M. 

on January 30, 2017.  A quorum was declared by Mayor Deb De Haan.  The meeting was held 

in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 125 Central Ave SE, Orange City, Iowa. 

 

 Members Present: Council members Rod De Boer, Chad Oolman, Steve Roesner, and 

Tony Vande Brake 

 

 Members Absent: Council member Earl Woudstra 

 

 Staff:  Mark Gaul, Duane Feekes, Kent Anderson, and Bryan Gerritson 

 

 Guests:  Doug Calsbeek 

 

 Agenda:  A motion was made by Council member Rod De Boer and duly seconded by 

Council member Chad Oolman approving the tentative agenda as the official agenda.  On call 

of the roll motion carried.  The vote was as follows: AYES: Rod De Boer, Chad Oolman, 

Steve Roesner, Tony Vande Brake; NAYS: None.   

 

Fiscal Year 2017-2018 Budget Discussions – General Funds: Management presented a 

draft copy of the general fund proposed budget for the 2017-2018 fiscal year. The proposal 

included statement of changes in fund balances, sources and uses of working capital, 

statement of changes in retained earnings and line item detail of revenues and expenditures for 

the general funds. Also identified were tax levies for the proposed budget year and previous 

years. A lengthy discussion followed with no official action taken. 

 

 Adjournment:  No further business appearing it was therefore moved by Council 

member Tony Vande Brake and duly seconded by Council member Rod De Boer to adjourn.  

On call of the roll motion carried.  The vote was as follows: AYES: Tony Vande Brake, Rod 

De Boer, Chad Oolman, Steve Roesner; NAYS: None.  Adjournment time was 8:00 o'clock 

P.M. 

 

       ______________________________ 

       Deb De Haan, Mayor   

 

 

ATTEST:___________________________ 

    Janet Brown, City Clerk 


